GEETANJALI HOSTEL
University of Delhi South Campus

January 15, 2025

ADMISSION NOTICE

Applications are invited from Ph.D. students admitted to various
departments in South Campus in 2024-25. Applications from
master’'s students will also be considered subject to availability of
seats. Interested candidates are required to fill the apphcatlon
online through our website: www.gh.du.ac.in from 17" January,
2025 onwards.

The last date for filling and submitting of online application is 7™
February 2025. A hard copy of the application along with requisite
documents must also be submitted to the Hostel office by the 7
February 2025.

For any information/clarifications about the admission process
please visit the aforesaid website or contact the hostel office.
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